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Winter happened quickly this year! WOW! We are
experiencing colder temperatures than we are
used to, but the snow is beautiful!

We know how important it is for students to go
outside and enjoy the weather. Typically, we have
students stay inside for an indoor recess when it is
below -20 degrees with the wind chill. However,
we would like to try to have students go out safety
in colder weather. We will try to go outside up to
minus 23 degrees. In order to do this well, we will
need our students to be dressed for the weather.
Hats, gloves, snowpants, jackets and boots will be
essential. Please note that on these colder days,
admin will be outside as well to ensure that it is
safe. Typically adults aren’t as prepared as kids, so
if we are ok, they are usually having a wonderful
time. We would also like to consider a Polar Bear
Club for our kids in the new year. This club would
be for kids who want to go outsidein even colder
weather! YIKES! :)

December will be exciting, with students ‘doing
their best’ at the K-2/3 Winter Christmas Concerts,
special learning activities, caroling, and spirit dress
up days! We will send a Christmas Family Express
to share photos from concerts and other activities
before the winter break. 

Yours in Learning,
Ms. Prud’Homme & Mme Berger  

Celebrations 
this month:

PBIS Monthly Focus: We Do Our

Best video from grade 5!

Adopt-A-Family

Christmas Family Movie Night 

Winter Concerts K, 1, 1/2, 2, 2/3

School Spirit Days

Thank you for your donations
to support Airdrie Adopt-A-

Family.
Each holiday season, École
Edwards proudly supports

Airdrie 1st Club’s Adopt-A-
Family program, which provides

assistance to families and
seniors within our community.
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MESSAGE FROM  OUR ADMIN TEAM

https://edwards.rockyview.ab.ca/


 

Edwards students have been trying their BEST this
month... especially preparing for the K-2/3

concerts! We are seeing leaders everywhere!
We will share a collection of pictures before the

holidays! Congratulations to students who received
Learner and Leader awards, too! 
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PBIS
Parent
Survey!
Check
your

emails
for the

link.

We are a PBIS school. Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports (PBIS) is an
evidence-based, tiered framework for improving and integrating data, systems,
and practices impacting student outcomes every day. When you walk into our

school, throughout our hallways, and in classrooms, you will see our PBIS school-
wide expectations. Our PBIS expectations are shared through our school news

and communications, found on our school website, handbook, and policies. 
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Here’s a great family website with ideas for family bingo and game

activities,  fun lunch notes, and more...

https://www.imom.com

https://www.imom.com/printable_categories/christmas/
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Christmas
Spirit Week! 

Holiday
Hair Day

Holiday
Character

Day

Holiday
Hat Day

Candy Cane
Day (wear red,

green and
white)

 or festive clothing!


